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to Richard, Bob, Karen, Bob, Bud, Sheila, Jim, Lardge, Betty, ARDIE, Larry 

 
 

Hi fellow Board members.  At our practice last night, our outgoing President, Jack, 
asked if I would step up from Vice President to become interim President until a new 
Pres can be selected.  I agreed to do so (with some reluctance because I only make it 
to banjo once or twice a month).  Jack felt that this would be okay in the interim. 
 
I don't know if the Board has to formally approve me as interim President or not; 
perhaps someone can provide some clarity on this.  But 'til then, I will take on the duties 
of preparing our next Board agenda, where we need to discuss the present and future 
changes to the Board. 
 
The changes are: we have lost our President and Secretary, and for the interim we have 
no Vice President if I become interim President.,  And in the fall, when Karen resumes 
her academic studies, she indicates she doesn't believe she can continue as Music 
Director.  So there's a lot to talk about, in terms of the offices, the process for filling all 
the Board slots, etc. 
 
I will put this on our next agenda and will send it around to all of you as a draft before I 
finalize it. 
 
Another issue -- our next Board meeting is two Sundays from now, May 14 -- Mothers' 
Day.  Is everyone able to make it on Mothers' Day, or should we reschedule our Board 
meeting? 
 
And finally, just an FYI, I can't make it to banjo next Sunday May 7.  I can make it on the 
14th. 
 
Interesting times!  I look forward to any clarification that anyone can provide on whether 
the Board would need to confirm me as interim Pres.  Thanks, and keep strummin'. 
 


